Nash Box Tops “"Snowball Fight”

A Nash blizzard is coming! Save your Box Tops to "throw"
snowballs at your favorite Snow-teacher! Start saving your Box
Tops now so we have a lot of snowballs on our Snow-teachers!

Use the box top form for your collection. Each completed sheet
will be good for one snowball. Please turn into your teacher once
completed.

The Nash “snowball fight” will start in January 2018!!

Please contact Jen Sukaly (rsukaly@hotmail.com) or
Tanya MacGregor (gtmac2001@gmail.com) with any questions.



